Inquiry into motor recreational activities No. 052

Transport and Public Works Committee

From: Rob Mortimer < >
Sent: Friday, 3 January 2020 2:12 PM

To: Transport and Public Works Committee
Subject: FW: Motor recreational activities inquiry.

Attention Margaret Telford.
Re: Whitsunday Sporting Car Club.

Good morning Margaret.

As promised please find our inquiry/submission.

“WSCC” is, in 2020, 25 years in the making!

We are a membership of around 80 people and operate our own leased land near Proserpine (Whitsundays) 4800
Qld.

Primarily our focus is “getting speed off the streets”, whilst enjoying low cost, grass roots, khanacross motorsport
events.

All events and programs are sanctioned by CAMS.

Over the last few years we have also encompassed a junior progressive driver training program designed to enhance
pre licence skills.

These courses have proven to be well accepted by parents and kids alike. Most courses (with a maximum of 10)
have been full of enthusiastic energetic youngsters. Many of whom have moved forward into mild competition
events!

Our ambition this year is to encourage older students also.

Led by mature experienced racing car drivers, these lessons will concentrate on advanced driver skills.

We know that after enjoying all our training courses, students leave with a better understanding of car control
especially in difficult situations. An extremely satisfying outcome for all involved.

Hopefully we will attract future funding to upgrade our fleet of cars and to pursue these programs well into the
future.

We thank you for the opportunity to provide this submission.

Yours Sincerely.

Rob Mortimer

WSCC Committee
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